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Honestly, I can't tell how this bill is any different from HB 3419, or perhaps it's just a 

stuff bill in new clothing. I am sufficiently triggered over the content of all the water 

bills this session that I am ready to fight you on all of them. If water belongs to the 

people of Oregon (NOT the state bureaucrats), you are doing an extremely good job 

of trying to nibble away at our rights. So I stand with the Oregon Cattlemen's 

Association, the Oregon Farm Bureau, and the League of Oregon Cities in saying 

HELL NO. You have stirred up a hornet's nest of Oregonians regardless of political 

affiliation.  


